
From: Mark Whittaker [mailto:MSWHITTAKER@energysolutions.com]  

Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2012 2:56 PM 

To: Saverot, Pierre 
Cc: James Hopf; Brandon Thomas; Art Palmer 

Subject: Responses to shielding questions 

 
Pierre, 
 
As we discussed, attached are our responses to the additional shielding questions.  If there are concerns 
with any of these responses or additional questions arise, please contact me as soon as possible.  We 
plan to incorporate these responses into a final revision of the SAR (Chapters 5 & 7) and the supporting 
calculation.   
I expect to submit the 8-120B SAR revisions (shielding and thermal shield changes) no later than Friday, 
22 June.  The request for revision to the 10-160B to add the thermal shield will also be submitted on the 
22nd. 
Thanks  
 
Mark Whittaker, CHP 
mswhittaker@energysolutions.com 
 

mailto:[mailto:MSWHITTAKER@energysolutions.com]
mailto:mswhittaker@energysolutions.com

